
Parish Center Building Committee Meeting Minutes 

3/27/25 

Members present: Paul, Mark Greg, Kevin, Danny, Jeremy, Father Matthew 

Secretary: Samantha 

Drawings were taken to the architect to finalize the prints.  

Prints will be looked over and modified by an engineer so all sub-contractors are bidding the 

same thing.  

Natural Gas will be used as it is part of the city.  

Building permits will need to be done through the City of Gilman. That will be addressed when 

the time comes closer.  

Jeremy questioned if the parish center has to be connected. Father said the diocese has the last 

say in the final plans. Their recommendation is to connect it.  

Paul stated that the drawings will have the attachment to the church in the drawings so its all-

in-one spot and to be able to place for electrical, HVAC etc to make sure the proper size utilities 

are installed from the start. When we get to the point of reaching out for bids, it will be asked to 

bid the structure with and without the attachment to the church. Once the final numbers are in 

place it will be determined at that point if the attachment will be part of the build to start or will 

be shifted to a phase 2.  

Discussion of possible companies to get bids from was had.  

Paul will let the committee know once the drawings are finalized from the both the architect 

and structural engineer. It can be up to 2 months.  

 


